

PAST SIMPLE

1. Complete the sentences with the Past Simple of the verbs in brackets.

Holiday fun!

My name is Liv. I (have) a great experience last summer because I (travel) abroad for the first time. I (go) to Egypt with my parents. We (fly) there by plane. It (take) us three hours to get there. We (stay) at a five-star hotel. There (be) a large swimming pool so we (swim) there every morning. We sometimes (sunbathe) on the beach and (swim) in the sea.

Every day we (explore) a new place. We (have) a walking tour around Cairo, the capital of Egypt. Then we (go) on a trip into the desert where I (try) to ride a camel. The camel (be) so tall that I almost (fall) off it. Luckily, I (manage) to stay on. Our cruise down the Nile (be) also unforgettable. We even (see) big crocodiles in a distance. I (feel) really scared. When we (come) to the street with small souvenir shops, I (buy) souvenirs for all my friends. We (spend) a fantastic time in Egypt.

2. Answer the questions to the text. Pay attention to the verbs in bold.

1. Where **did** Liv's family **go** last summer?

2. How **did** they **get** there?

3. When **did** they **swim** in the sea?

4. What **did** they **explore** every day?

5. Who **did** Liv **buy** souvenirs for?